
January 20, 1925

CeP» Meredith, Ssq.,
General Secretary, league of Bâtions Society, 
279, Wellington Street, Ottawa.

Bear Mr, Muredith:-

I am today In receipt of your letter of the 
9th, Informing me that the General Meeting of the League of Bâtions 
Society of Canada will bo held in the Chateau laurier, Ottam, on 
Friday, January 29th.

I am very sorry that I shall not be able to 
attend as I am leaving that day for 17ew York to fulfil a speaking 
engagement on Saturday, January 30th. Will you please convey to 
tlie ^resident ny regrets at my own inability to be present and my 
wishes for a successful meeting. I assume that no report is required 
from the Honorary -Treasurer; if so let me imov'.

Yours faithfully,


